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News Brief
Looking for Fisheries Enhancement and 

Restoration Ideas
The proposed Marathon Palladium Copper Project will result 

in the loss of �sh habitat due to overprinting by the open pits, 
tailings facility, mine rock stockpile and other project 

infrastructure. 

As part of our commitment to protecting the environment 
and as required by federal government regulations, 

Generation PGM will be investing in �sh habitat creation and 
habitat improvements in the area.

We are actively looking for input from local land users and 
residents to help us select projects and opportunities that will 

improve �sh and �shing in the area.

 

Do you have knowledge of a creek, lake, or pond that could 
use some improvements due to natural or man-made habitat 
limitations? This could include degraded habitat or barriers to 

�sh movement.  Do you have a �sh research or restoration 
project that is in need of support? Please let us know!

Reach out to us at comments@genpgm.com and let us know 
your thoughts and ideas about how to improve �sh habitat in 

the regional area.

Thank you so much for your interest, we look 
forward to hearing from you!


